30th April, 1952,

My dear Hanry,

‘hanks for sending me Eomal's paper which I found
interesting and promising of Bomething worth jublishing at
lesst when he omn get some bre.din: done, What a lot we have
to do to countersot the harm done by Universities who temsh
Benetios on the mssumption that bresding work i unnscessary.

I em delighted that you find 1t poesible now to make
me & vielt and shall look forward to seelng you on Friday,
Mar 9th a8 early as you ocen nake it,

Sincerely yours,



